
 

 

 
PUBLIC NOTICE  

OF 
CITY OF LOMITA  

PLANNING COMMISSION VACANCY 
 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN, pursuant to California Government Code §54974, that an 
unscheduled vacancy exists for the following: 
 

PLANNING COMMISSION  
 

One position with a term expiring in June 2023  
 

Applications are now being accepted. This position is appointed by the City Council and 
the appointment is made at a City Council meeting. 
 
Requirements to serve on a commission or board are as follows: 
 

ü Must be at least 18 years old 
ü Must be a resident of the City of Lomita 
ü Must be a registered voter  

 
The Planning Commission consists of seven members. The Planning Division serves as 
staff to the Commission and prepares staff reports and analysis regarding various 
development applications that require Commission review. The duties and 
responsibilities of the Planning Commission are governed by State Law and Lomita 
Municipal Code Section 2, Title I.  
 
Applications can be obtained at the City Clerk’s Office or on the City’s Website at: 
https://lomitacity.com/wp-content/uploads/2021/10/Boards-and-commisions-application.pdf 
 
I, Linda E. Abbott, Deputy City Clerk of the City of Lomita, do hereby certify that I caused 
to be posted the foregoing Notice on December 5, 2022, pursuant to the requirements of 
the California Government Code (G.C.54974). 
 

 
     
Linda E. Abbott, CMC, Deputy City Clerk 


